
May Nominees

Baseball: Bilal Hasson: Senior

Bilal had a great season with an ending 400 batting average, 10 RBI’s, 18 hits, many multiple “hit

games” and only committed one error in the field all season. He is a team player, was consistent

throughout the season and really battled and won a starting position.

Golf: Michael Micale: Senior

Mike has been a consistent golfer all year for the Mustang Golf Team. He is always reliable and

worked extremely hard to become the 6th starter on the Golf Team this year. Mike is always willing to

help other golfers and his positive attitude has been a shining light for the team.

Boys Lacrosse: Colin McCloskey: Junior

Colin is a first year player that has made an immediate impact on the team. His improvement

throughout the season has made him an important part of our faceoff group. He is relentless in his

pursuit of ground balls and his speed and athleticism has helped tremendously in our clears and

defense.

Girls’ Lacrosse: Rylie Christy: Senior

Rylie holds the single season scoring record, and this year, broke the school career record, as well. In

addition, she had 13 Draw Controls and 10 Forced Turnovers this year. She is a tremendous ball

distributor and puts team success before her personal stats.

Softball: Lily Wagoner: Senior

Lily did everything that was asked of her this season and worked hard every single day. She was a total

team player and was an integral part of our success. Lily’s demonstration of leadership set a great

example for all of our younger players.

Boys Tennis: Stephen Schilder: Junior

Stephen has been a consistently successful player this entire season. Sometimes, he does not get the

credit that he deserves because he wins so frequently that it becomes an expectation. He deserves

credit for his essential spot on the team, however. His winning record at the first singles spot during

his Junior year speaks for itself.

Boys Track: Tyshaun Baker: Senior

Tyshaun is a first year player that has made an immediate impact on the team. His improvement in

the high jump throughout the season has made him an important part of our team. His improvement

in the high jump to 6’4” has propelled him into sectionals, and beyond. Congratulations Tyshaun!!

Girls Track: Daejah Purnell: Junior

Daejah has been an excellent addition to our program this year. She shows up every day, ready to go.

Daejah has stepped up big time, willing to try different events as the season has gone on. She started

out just running the 100 and 200, and recently started running the 400 and 800. She is a leader on

and off the track and we could not be more proud of what she’s accomplished this season.

Boys Volleyball: AndrewMoore: Senior

Andrew is a senior who only started playing volleyball a few months ago and has been a starting

varsity middle blocker since the first scrimmage. Andrew has 5 multiple block games this season,

including 5 blocks in the past two games versus Highland and Kingsway. He also has 27 kills and 8

aces this season, including a season high 5 kills in the win at Salem Tech. Andrew has gone toe-to-toe

with some of the best middle blockers in South Jersey this season and more than held his own.


